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The HANDS and FEET of JESUS! 
  

  

We are so grateful to all the volun-
teers who took part in “Our Little 
Way”, Service Day! (pictured here) 
They spent their Saturday to serve so 
many in our parish and greater com-
munity.  Some of you may have read 
the letters that I placed in the bulletin 
from Cresskill Library  and the Sis-
ters at Our Lady of Angels Con-
vent , and I recently received one 
from the Office of Concern .  We 
also served the Tenafly Nature Cen-
ter , Sunrise Senior Center  and the 
Teen Center  here at St. Therese.   
  
What a blessing you are to our parish 
and to others! 
  
THANK YOU and GOD BLESS YOU! 

  
Gina Marie & The Staff of St. 

Therese 

 

 

 

The ministry of Altar Servers  is a wonderful experi-
ence for the young members of our parish.  It is an 
opportunity for them to "share their time and talent", 
learn about and grow in their Catholic faith and take 
on a special responsibility. 

Currently we are looking to add NEW servers to this 
awesome ministry for 2015-2016! 

We welcome any youth or teen between 4th-12th 
grade to join this ministry and serve at the Table of 
the Lord. Training sessions will be scheduled.  To 
register, please contact Ms. L (Gina Marie) at 201-
567-2528 or gloiacono@sttheresecresskill.org 

 
 
 
 
 

Summer Book Club 
Sponsored by our ROOTED Young Adult Ministry 

 
The book chosen for this summer is 

 “I’m Not OK, You’re Not OK, But It’s OK  ”  
by Chris Padgett.               

A light reading on Catholic spirituality for your  
vacation or lazy summer days. This Fall we will hold a   

“Book Discussion/Event ”                         
with the author Chris Padgett .  

Date and time will be announced.    
The book is available for $15 in the Parish Office 

or you may purchase one elsewhere.  

Support Our Advertisers... 
We extend thanks to the merchants and business 
people whose advertisements make our Sunday 
Bulletin possible. It is through their generosity that 
the bulletin is printed and distributed to all members 
of the parish each week. We hope you will show 
your appreciation by patronizing them. And when 
you do, why not tell them you saw their ad in the 
church bulletin. 

Parish Registration 
Every family participating regularly in the spiritual 
life of our parish is encouraged to register. In order 
to receive a Certificate of Eligibility to be a 
Godparent/Sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation, 
you must be a practicing Catholic, registered 
parishioner and attend Mass regularly. 



 
 
 
 
 
 


